
 

June 15, 2021 

Dear Parents,                      

 Welcome to Warwick Elementary School – home of the Warwick Bears!  My name is 

Meredith Fay and I will be your child’s teacher this year.  I’m excited to have your child in 

my class!  I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little bit about myself and our 

program. 

            I went to Warwick for my elementary school experience. How lucky am I to be back 

where I was inspired to become a teacher? I began teaching in Central Bucks in 2014 here 

at Warwick Elementary as a long-term substitute in an autistic support classroom.  After a 

wonderful year at Warwick, I was fortunate enough to receive long term sub autistic 

support positions at both Jamison and Bridge Valley for the 2015-2016 school year. After 

that, I came back to Warwick and this will be my sixth year here.  

 

I hope you and your family had a wonderful summer!  I spent the summer teaching in 

our ESY program.  

 

This year I am accompanied by an amazing team of individuals who will be working 

with me in our classroom. As a team, we will also be working closely with your child’s general 

education teacher, occupational, physical, and speech and language therapists to provide 

support and to meet your child’s individual needs.   We are all very excited about the 

upcoming school year.   

 

The Warwick office phone number is 267-893-4050 and my email address is 

merfay@cbsd.org.   Looking forward to a great year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Meredith Fay 
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2021-2022 Supply List 
 

➢ 2 dozen #2 pencils 

➢ Headphones 

➢ 1 pack of 4 expo markers 

➢ 4 glue sticks 

➢ 1 box of 24 count crayons 

➢ 2 containers of disinfecting wipes (e.g. Clorox) 

➢ 2 box of tissues 

➢ 2 liquid hand soaps 

➢ 2 face masks 

➢ Water bottle  

 


